
 

22 February 2012 
 

WIEDPUG 
 
Notice of Meeting 
 
Members are advised that the next meeting of WIEDPUG is scheduled for: 

Monday the 5
th

 of March 2012 

Members wanting to lodge items for consideration should lodge them with their representative 
or with the WIEDPUG Secretary by the close of business on Monday the 27th of February 
2012. Items should be lodged in writing or by email. 
 
The Agenda will include matters from the previous meeting that require further consideration 
and input. Members should refer to the WIEDPUG Summary of Outcomes (found on the 
AWEX web site www.awex.com.au  under [Standards – WIEDPUG] for these items. 
 

WIEDPUG Members 

Chairman: Mr Ray Duncan AWTA 

Members: Dr Peter Morgan ACWEP & PTWMA 

 
Mr David Cother AWEX 

 
Mr Graeme Cottee AWH 

 
Ms Rosie Giordano AWTA 

 
Mr Harry Meadows Jumbuck 

 
Ms Jennie MacCallum Modiano 

 
Ms Janet Udy NZ Representative 

 
Mr David Wilkinson NZWTA 

 
Mr Alan Stone NCWSBA 

 
Mr Les Potts Symbotic 

 
Ms Cathryn Gibson Talman 

 
Mr Ishmeet Singh Talman 

Secretary: Mr Nigel Stewart AWEX 

 
Nigel Stewart 
WIEDPUG Secretary   
T: 02 9428 6191 
e: nstewart@awex.com.au 
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